
Celebration at Okehampton College!

This week we have been delighted 
to reward those students who have 

demonstrated an Oke8 character habit 
either within their work or themselves. 

We have been so impressed with the significant 
improvements we have seen in recent weeks and 
months and wanted to take a moment to reflect and 
reward. 

Over 70 certificates have been presented to students 
during assemblies this week celebrating this 
achievement.  
Well Done to everyone at the college who is working 
so hard.

Parent, Carer and Community 
Briefing 

Geography Field Trip

On Monday 13th March and Tuesday 14th March a 
total of 137 Year 11 geographers split over two days 
visited Dawlish Warren to collect data on the physical 
processes affecting the coastline and the reasons for 
the different coastal management strategies. 

On the Monday we endured the wind whereas on 
Tuesday the sun came out which meant for data 
collection in the sun!   Students stood underneath 
the Langstone rock sea-arch to observe the physical 
processes that have shaped this feature and later 
looked at how groynes are stopping the process of 
long-shore-drift. There were only a few wet feet and 
the odd booklet that had to be chased down the beach 
but overall, it was an invaluable experience to now use 
in GCSE exam questions. 

Friday 17th March 2023

Yours sincerely

Mr Andrew Sweeney
Principal

Thank you to the geography department and support 
staff for making the trip happen. 

Key Dates:

•	 Wednesday 22nd March – Easter Concert.
•	 Thursday 23rd March – Post-16 Quiz Evening.
•	 Wednesday 29th March – Year 11 Parents 		
	 Evening (online).
•	 Thursday 30th March 2023 – Last day of the 	
	 Spring Term.
•	 Monday 17th April 2023 – First day of the 		
	 Summer term.

Thank you for all your support. 

If you have any questions, please get in touch via 
email at admin@okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk or 
telephone (01837) 650910.
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